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Entries are now open for the British Para Table Tennis National Championships (the Michael Hawkesworth
Championships).

The event takes place at the Grantham Meres Leisure Centre on April 8 and 9.

There will be open banded singles, doubles and junior events in four categories: Men’s standing, men’s
wheelchair, women’s standing and women’s wheelchair.

Click here for more information and to download an entry form.
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